
 

Construction Notice: Diamond Heights 
Water Main Replacement Project 
What: The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) will begin 
installation of new water mains to replace pipes that are approaching the 
end of their useful life. 

When: Construction will begin the week of September 6, 2022. Weather 
and/or construction issues may impact the schedule. 

Where: The first stage of construction will take place on Duncan Street 
from Douglass Street to approximately 500 feet east of Castro Street. See 
project webpage for a map of the overall work area and the three-week look-
ahead schedule. Or call or e-mail us for more information. 

SFPUC.org/DiamondHeights 
 
Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 
 

September 1, 2022 
 
Who: The contractor working for 
the SFPUC is M Squared 

Workdays & Hours: 
Monday - Friday 
7:00am - 5:00pm 
Contact: JP Streeter 
jstreeter@sfwater.org  
628-215-0940 

After hours: 311 
 

For more information visit: 
SFPUC.org/DiamondHeights 

mailto:jstreeter@sfwater.org


 

Communications and Public Outreach 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

What to Expect During Construction: 
 

* Work will not be happening on your block for the entire project 
duration. Water main installation is done in phases, so there will 
also be periods of inactivity during the work dates 

* The project area includes Diamond St from 27th to Diamond Hts 
Blvd, 28th and Duncan Streets from Douglass to Noe Streets, 
Valley St from Diamond to Noe Streets, and Noe St from Duncan 
to Valley Streets, Portola Drive from 200 feet west of Clipper 
Street to 200 feet east of Clipper Street, Clipper Street from 
Portola Drive to Diamond Hts Blvd, Diamond Hts Blvd from 
Clipper Street to Duncan Street. 

* There will be noise, vibration, dust, parking and traffic impacts in 
the work zone and disruption to normal neighborhood activity. 

* Businesses and residents in the work zone will have access to 
their garages, although there may be temporary delays. 

* Parking will be prohibited in the immediate work zone during work 
hours. 

 
Please see posted signs for details and contact us for 
additional questions. 
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